
 

 

 
 
Via ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
April 1, 2025 
 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Re: Case 22-E-0236 – Proceeding to Establish Alternatives to Traditional Demand-Based Rate 

Structures for Commercial Electric Vehicle Charging. 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips:  
 
Attached please find comments of the New York Power Authority in the above-captioned proceeding. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Michael T. Shanley  
Michael T. Shanley 
Senior Paralegal 
Michael.Shanley@nypa.gov 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: All parties (via e-mail) 
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